2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (November 15t )

Regular Collection | Maintenance Fund | Pay Down the Debt

Weekly Budget for 2015 3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00
Contribution Nov. 15th 3,140.00 103.00 2,168.00
-783.00 12.00 1,168.00

Mass Intentions
Saturday, November 21% — +Norm West

Thursday, November 26" — + Laureana Cadorniga DeCastro

Our Lady of the Hill K of C
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses

KEVIN KERRIGAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP -This scholarship sponsored by Our Lady of the Hill
Knights of Columbus Council is open to year 2015 graduating high school seniors who attend St. Vital Church
as well as a members of the Parish that are attending post-secondary schooling at any level. Preference will be
given to a graduating high school senior. The scholarship has a value of $500. and will be awarded on the basis
of all round achievement rather than for strictly academic performance. Achievement in the areas of academics,
athletics, the arts, school, community and church involvement will be considered as well as the question of
financial need in determining the successful candidate. Deadline for applying is November 30,

2015. Applications are at the back of church.

Please pick up your 2016 Donation Envelopes at the back of the church.
If you have not used envelopes previously and would like a set please contact the parish office.

November is All Souls Month. You are invited to write the names of your loved ones who have passed away,
in our Book of Remembrance, which is located at the entrance of the sanctuary. Prayers will be said for all
names in the book. Masses will be said throughout the month of November.

Father’s Holy Hour —-Every Wednesday evening 9:00 p.m. — 10 p.m.
A time for men to sit and pray in silence in front of the tabernacle (Blessed Sacrament)

Two opportunities for retreat for youth at the parish:

Gr. 7-9 Advent Retreat Nov. 28-29 at OLVC. Registrants can go to www.olvc.ab.ca

Gr. 9-12 All for You Retreat Dec. 11-13 at St. Peter the Apostle High School in Spruce Grove. Registrants can
go to bit.ly/allforyou2015

"CWL is sponsoring a donation drive for the Marion Centre (men's shelter) during the advent season (Nov
29, Dec 6 & 13). We are looking for used men's clothing particularly: jeans, hoodies, sweat pants, shoes, winter
boots, jackets, gloves (not mittens), thermal underwear and toques. We are also accepting new underwear (not
XL), socks, disposable razors, travel deodorant and insoles for shoes.

Questions can be directed to Belinda 780-236-0057."

St. Joseph's College Annual Hymns & Readings - Sunday, December 6, at 7:30 p.m. in St. Joseph's Basilica.
The event will feature the Greenwood Singers and beautiful organ music. A reception with refreshments will
follow in the O'Leary Hall. Admission is by donation. To RSVP to these events, please contact St. Joseph's
College at 780-492-7681 or sjcdev@ualberta.ca.




Advent Carol Service -Sunday, November 29, at 2:30 p.m., the Schola Cantorum of St Joseph’s Basilica will
present a sequence of readings and carols for Advent to help you prepare for the coming of Christ. Come and
join us for this meditative service in the Basilica, away from the pre-Christmas bustle of the city — all are
welcome

Project Santa Clara 2015 - We are collecting gifts for children in Mexican missions again this year. Please see
the display at the back of the church to find out how you can become involved! If you already have a box or
plan to make a financial donation, please do so by

22 November 2015. For more information please call Fabiola at 780-929-6838 or email her at

seethemiracles @hotmail.com. Thanks for your support!

A major clean up of the storage areas in the basement and church will take place on Saturday, November
28th. (10:00 a.m.) Any committee or group that has STUFF stored is asked to delegate at least one individual
from their group to help reorganize the storage areas that are being used.

Children's nativity play for Christmas Eve is looking for children to act in the play. Role assignment will be
done November 25th (Wednesday) at 5:30pm in church. Rehearsals will continue every Sunday of advent for
45 minutes after the 11am mass.



